Dear COSO Members: I would like to express my complete agreement with the points made by Victoria Xiao in her email today sent earlier today. I am very (!) disappointed with your decision. At the end of our Wednesday meeting, I was under the impression that you were willing to grant College Republicans some funding, since they promised you to make a good will effort to eliminate their existing debt. I guess my impression was wrong. Sincerely, Prof. Kan Sergei Kan Professor of Anthropology Dartmouth College